
Notice: Clarification of Break Bulk Cargo Dues for 2020/21

The Ports Regulator of South Africa published a tariff RoD in December 2019 and 
recently the tariff book for the 2020/21 tariff year. However, as there is some 
discrepancy with regards to the interpretation and implementation of the Break Bulk 
“Other” tariff, please note that an upper cap on all Break Bulk tariffs of R31.50 will 
apply, i.e. an unchanged tariff from 2019/20 as per the Regulators Record of Decision 
published on the 29th of November 2019.

Specifically, this upper cap will include all Break Bulk cargo not explicitly included in the 
Tariff book, and therefore applies to the category referred to as “other”.

The cost reflective rate of R36.07 will therefore not be fully implemented in 2020/21
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